
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 2nd February 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 22/01/24) 

               AM 1 - 78%   PM 1 - 80% 

               AM 2 - 64.41%       PM 2 - 90% 

                AM 3 - 80%       PM 3 - 76.92% 

               AM 4 - 92.73%   PM 4 - 78% 

                AM 5 - 100%        PM 5 - 98.70% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence—01282 457235. 

We Need Your Junk! 

We love to craft at nursery.  Please 

bring us your empty boxes, egg  

boxes, plastic containers and lids 

to keep our crafting supplies 

topped up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farm Visit 

This week we have been learning about animals and 

thoroughly enjoyed our visit from Alldays Farm!  

We saw and talked about lots of different animals 

and particularly enjoyed brushing the pony called 

Pudding!  Children also met sheep, goats, guinea pigs 

and rabbits.   

We have also explored the farm through small world 

play and participated in lots of creative activities too 

including making our our own junk model farm 

animals and tractors! 

Healthy Teeth 

Healthy teeth has been a focus this 

week and children have been helping 

the Gingerbread Man keep his teeth 

clean and healthy.  

Please encourage your children to 

brush their teeth twice a day at home.    

February Half Term  

Please remember that nursery will close for half term after sessions on Thursday 8th February 2024.  We will re-open at the 

usual time on Monday 19th February 2024.  No newsletter will be sent next week so we hope you all have a lovely half term 

break.  

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Outside Learning 

Outside we've been keeping 

ourselves healthy by running fast 

like the Gingerbread Man, having 

races and timing how fast we are, 

using language of comparison. 


